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Half Day of School

This Tuesday, October 19, is the last day of the first quarter, which means that we will be dismissing the
students at 12:00 PM that day! We do this at the close of each quarter, so that the teachers can focus on
getting their students’ grades finalized. As a reminder, lunch is not served on half days, but elementary
students will still have a snack time.

Jog-a-thon Rewards

You are not going to believe how much money we raised for the Jog-a-thon! Head over to our Facebook
and Instagram pages to see the grand total! Remember to like, comment on, and share our school posts!
Mr. Messer promised the students that if we reached our goal of $18,000, he would shave his head! Since
our grand total well surpassed our goal, by raising $20,270, we were able to watch Mr. Messer shave his
head this past Tuesday! Individual prizes for the fundraiser will be awarded next week during our Jog-a-
thon awards assembly.

Report Cards

First quarter report cards will be sent out via Schoolworx on Monday, October 25! As a reminder, report
cards must be signed online by typing your name in the signature box no later than Friday, October 29.
Please ask the office if you have any questions about that.

Grandparents Recognition Day

This year, Grandparents Day on Friday, October 29, is going to look a little different. For health reasons,
we will not be inviting grandparents to come to our school, and though we are saddened by this decision,
we still want to recognize our students’ incredible grandparents! So, we will be having a half day of
school (12:00 PM dismissal), and each student will be doing something special in their class to show
their grandparents their appreciation! We encourage every family to make arrangements after school for
students to call or spend time with their grandparents if possible. Keep an eye out for more information
about this event from your child’s homeroom teacher.

Student Council

The following students have been elected to serve as our High School Student Council: Joseph Cook
(President), Dawson Mickley (Vice President), Madalyn Eby (Secretary), Alison Hoyt (Treasurer).

UPCOMING EVENTS

Tuesday, October 19 — End of First Quarter — Half Day of School (noon dismissal)
Monday, October 25 - Report Cards sent out on Schoolworx

Friday, October 29 - Grandparents Recognition Day (noon dismissal)

Tuesday, November 23 — Great Americans Day (noon dismissal)

November 24-26 — Thanksgiving Break
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